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Let's not let Oregon become another sprawling, congested, paved over state. 

Maintain and strengthen our land use laws! The only people who will benefit from 

weakening them are those few folks who are least affected by the change. Those of 

us who prefer orderly cities and having nature close at hand are the ones who will 

suffer. 


